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March 30, 1994 

The Very Reverend Father Papken Anoushian, Pastor 
St. Thomas Armenian Church 
Highway 9 W and East Cl inton Avenue 
Tenafly, NJ 07670 

Dear Father Papken: 

We wish to draw your attention to an error made by your 
Nomination Committee i n conducting this year's parish elections 
for Auditing Committee. The sample ballot you have provided 
indicates that three pe rsons were to be electd which a ccording to 
Bylaw 14 item F (page 6 of new Bylaw's book) is in error. The 
Bylaw states that each year, only one person is to be elected to 
the Auditing Committee. Each member serves three year s; one 
elected for a two year period, one for a one year per i od. It 
appears that you have not compl i ed with this Bylaw procedure. 

We recommend that you hold a special parish assembly for a 
new election to cgmply with the aforementioned process . 

Also we wish to draw your attention to two other adjustments 
that need to be made regarding your annual report: 

a) Diocesan Delegates Cett ification should have been 
signed by the Parish Co neil Secretary and Chairman. 

b) Page 17 of your 1993 Report should bear the signatures 
of the Pastor, Parish Council Chairman and Parish 
Council Secretaries. 

Contingent upon these corrections and the re-orde ring of the 
impropriety of your elections for Auditing Committee, we hereby 
approved your elections to the Parish Council of: 

Mrs. Ann Ajemian 
Mrs. Arpi Arslanian 
Dr. Levon Capan 
Mrs. Grace Hagopian 
Ms. Susan Shamamian 

With prayers, 

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 
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